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Dear Colleagues,

| hope the start of the 2023-2024 school year went well for you.
The reopening of schools takes monumental effort from everyone. In
particular, thank you to the support staff without whom we could not
open our doors. You are the unsung heroes of each building. Thank
you!

On August 15th, | had the chance to welcome new teachers at
breakfast, many of whom are bringing years of experience with them.
Representatives of QACEA visited buildings to deliver gift bags and
extend an invitation to join our Association and the Sick Leave Bank.

The first Joint Labor-Management (JLM) meeting took place on
August 21st. Mary Meehan, Vice President, and Cora Ruth, ESP Vice
President, attended with me. Our next meeting will take place in
mid-September. If you have questions please direct them to your
building representative. They will bring them to the Representative
Assembly meeting where we develop the agenda for the JLM meetings.

As we all know, contract negotiations will begin this Fall. Priorities
are determined with information gained from your survey responses.
Those surveys may be short, similar to the one in this newsletter. You
can expect a more comprehensive survey relating directly to
negotiations in the near future. Please participate so that your voice is
heard.

The 2023 MSEA Convention and Representative Assembly (RA)
will be held on October 20-21, 2023 at the Ocean City Convention
Center in Ocean City, MD. Workshops will be held on Friday, October
20 and are free and only open to members of MSEA. Use the QR code
to get more information.

Again, welcome to the new year! Here's to a productive and
successful 2023-2024.

Cecilia Mitchell
QACEA, Acting President




Please take a moment to use the
QR code to answer a few questions
about the importance of your
healthcare. This will give our
organization some helpful data. We
appreciate your help!

Want to see what the MSEA Convention .= 44

has to offer this year? Check out the agh

Keynote Speakers and session choices gd-8
here! ==

Need to recertify?

QR code on the left will
take you to the approved
activities for certification.
The one on the right will

take you to the APC Credit
completion form.

Don’t miss your opportunity to join the sick
leave bank! Use this code to get to the
application.
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